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From: Melissa [Melissa@pbprconsulting.com]
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 5:10 PM
To: Bjornsen, Alan; bschiffer@wwcengineering.com; mike@stratawyo.com; ajs@pel.net.au
Subject: FW: RE:

FYI 
 
Melissa Butcher 
PB Communications & Strategic Solutions 
248 W. Burkitt St. 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
(307) 751-3789 
melissa@pbprconsulting.com 
 

From: Waste'Win Young <wyoung@standingrock.org>  
Date: Fri, 21 Oct 2011 20:27:16 +0000 
To: Melissa<Melissa@pbprconsulting.com> 
Subject: RE: 
 
Hi Melissa,  
 
“Advised Alan?” No. I requested another date when he hastily re-scheduled. He never got back to me one on one. He 
just resent the same email to all the tribes. Actually when all of us Lakota/Dakota tribes met this week here in North 
Dakota we brought up how Alan is completely ignoring the tribes. Frankly we like that you and Mike are actually making 
the effort.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
Wašté Wiŋ Young 
Standing Rock Sioux Tribe 
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 
(701)-854-8645 work 
(701)-854-2138 fax 
 
 
 

From: Melissa [mailto:Melissa@pbprconsulting.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 3:17 PM 
To: Waste'Win Young 
Cc: JB Weston; Steve Vance; Natural & Cultural Resource Director; James Lays Bad; Rosebud Sioux Tribe; Lana Gravatt; 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov; mike@stratawyo.com; melanie@stratawyo.com; bschiffer@wwcengineering.com; ajs@pel.net.au
Subject: RE:  
 
Wast’e Win –  
 
Thank you for keeping us in the loop. Have you advised Alan? As you and I discussed yesterday, any official Section 106 
consultation must be scheduled and attended by NRC. 
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We understand that site significance may vary among the tribes, and we share your desire to ensure that all consultation 
is conducted in good faith. We look forward to meeting with you in the very near future. 
 
Best regards, 
 
For Strata Energy: 
 
Melissa Butcher 
PB Communications & Strategic Solutions 
248 W. Burkitt St. 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
(307) 751-3789 
melissa@pbprconsulting.com 
 

From: Waste'Win Young [mailto:wyoung@standingrock.org]  
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 12:22 PM 
To: Melissa 
Cc: JB Weston; Steve Vance; Natural & Cultural Resource Director; James Lays Bad; Rosebud Sioux Tribe; Lana Gravatt 
Subject:  
 
Hi Melissa,  
 
Just a heads up that I just received emails from Jim from Sisseton-Wahpeton Oyate, Wanda Wells from Crow Creek, 
Conrad Fisher From Northern Cheyenne. Besides us we would like to have an alternative meeting because we 
committed to the Nov 3rd date with TVA.  
 
I know you have a number of tribes that are committed we just want to ensure that from the Lakota/Dakota tribes we 
have good faith consultation. Other tribes cannot speak on our behalf and their site significance may differ from ours.  
 
I know you are trying to balance this issue out. I appreciate the work that you are doing on Alan’s behalf. 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Wašté Wiŋ Young 
Standing Rock Sioux Tribe 
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer 
(701)-854-8645 work 
(701)-854-2138 fax 
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